
 

      

 

 

 

  

 
   
  

 
 
 
 
 
Richard Bruton, T.D. 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
19th October 2023  
 
PQ: 42414/23 
 
 
To ask the Minister for Health the expected number of medical card holders and the 
expected number of GP-only card holders; and the respective total number of people who 
will have cover under these cards.-Richard Bruton 
 
 
Dear Deputy Bruton, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question (Reference 42414/23), which you submitted to the 
Minister for Health for response. 
 
The expected Activity for Medical and GPV Cards figures taken from the National Service 
Plan 2023 is 2,699,758. Please see breakdown. 2024 Figures are not available.  You can find 
the National Service Plan 2023 on the HSE website, link below. 
 
national-service-plan-2023.pdf (hse.ie) 
 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Primary Care Reimbursement Service 

Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, D11 XKF3 

Tel:  01- 8647100 

 

Seirbhís Aisíoca Príomhchúraim 

Bealach amach 5 an M50, Án Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas, Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3 

Guthán: 01 8647100 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

https://www.hse.ie/eng/services/publications/serviceplans/national-service-plan-2023.pdf


 

      

 
Suzanne Doyle 
Primary Care Eligibility & Reimbursement Service 


